
Fargo South Student Announcements 
Wednesday, January 15th, 2025 

  
 
Announcements:  

• Students:  Please remember to run updates on your PLD as well as restarting your PLD once a week.  If you are 

not running updates at home, SSR time is a great time to do this - Plug in your PLD and let updates 

run.  Remember: your PLD MUST BE CHARGED to at least 50% for updates to install – so charge your PLD and 

bring your charger to school.  Stop in the library if you need any help or a reminder on how to run updates on 

your PLD. 

• We are putting the schedule together for semester 2 peer tutors and would love to add more tutors. If you have 
an open period next semester and would like to spend 1, 2, 3, 4, or 5 days a week tutoring other students during 
that open period, we would love to know. We are especially in need of period 2 and 4 and looking for tutors in 
English and Social Studies but will take others as well. You tell us the subjects you are comfortable tutoring and 
how many days a week you are interested in supporting your peers. You will get volunteer credit for this that 
you can apply toward a half a credit. It looks great on your transcript and may help you get scholarships to 
college in the future. Please let Ms. Andersen, School Counselor know of your availability so we can get you into 
the schedule for next semester.  

 
• I hope this Wellness Wednesday morning finds you relaxed and feeling well! Take time to reflect on your goal or 

stop in the library or at the Wellness Wednesday table in the commons to set a goal. Today take a deep breath 

and try to accept whatever comes your way.  You are doing great! 

 
 


